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second language. Students will receive English language 
arts and Spanish language arts daily.”  

 
The application of this school is being reviewed for possible action at an upcoming Board of Regents meeting. You 

are receiving this notice since the school is located in your school district and/or your school is located in the same 

geographic region as the charter school seeking this proposed action. If you are not the school’s district of location, 

as indicated above, nothing further is required. However, if you seek to provide public comment regarding this 

proposed revision, additional information on how to do so is provided below. 

 

Please note that pursuant to Education Law §2857(1) and 8 NYCRR §119.4 (available at 

http://www.p12.nysed.gov/psc/aboutcharterschools/lawsandregs/law.html), the school district of location is 

required to hold a public hearing to solicit comments from the community in connection with the foregoing 

application
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